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I’d like to express my sincere appreciation for the Secretariat’s hard work and 

dedication.  

 

The Korean Government recognizes the potential of increased connectivity 

among the power systems in the Asia-Pacific region in securing stable power 

supply and realizing the potential of renewable energy. Hoping that the project 

develops to benefit every country in the region, the Korean Government will 

continue to cooperate with UN ESCAP and countries in the region. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 


